Heath Free Public Library

Open House Strategic Planning Party
Saturday, November 18th Noon - 2pm
at the Jacobs Road Municipal Center

Calling all Heathens and Heath Library users! You
are invited to join the Heath Free Public Library
for an Open House at noon on Saturday,
November 18, 2023. There will be food, music,
and a History of the Heath Library Display
replete with fun photos and artifacts!

The library will be sharing a draft of our strategic plan
and we are looking for your feedback about the
priorities and goals we have identified to guide the
library's programs and services over the next five
years.

You will be asked to do some thinking, writing, and
sharing, but the Friends of the Library are generously
providing healthy and tasty finger foods to fuel this
collective!

Can't make it on the 18th but still want to participate?
Please contact the library to find out more.




